
A meeting of the Official Board, called in the 
absence of the Pastor, was held on Sunday morning immediately 
following the Church service, September 11, 1949. 

After a short prayer, Brother Krause asked 
Bro. Waggoner to take the chair and put the matter for discussion 
before the Board. 

There were present: Brothers George Waggoner; Robert 
Alexander, Chas. Krause, 1. Hollahan, Fred Hepworth, "'alter McAnney, 
Robert Lafferty, Walter Hepwroth, Fred Heintz, Thomas Griffith, 
Isaac Day, Elmer Day, Frank Simokat, and Sisters raude 7ethery, 
Griffin, Carrie Clarke and Clara Payne. 

Brother Waggoner stated that Sister Emma Force, of 
Camden, was desirous of giving her home property to Highway Tabernacle 
for a temporary home for old folk and that she could retain a room 
for herself. 

It was moved that a committee be formed, including 
two from the Trustee Board, and one froi-, the Elder Board, to 
visit Sister Force with Bro. Wagoner, to get a better under-
standing of her desires. This motion was seconded and carried. 

Whereupon the meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Church Clerk. 


